
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

11th March 2022 

Mrs F Moore, Headteacher        0115 9156 995 I admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Time is flying by!  

We’ve had another GREAT week at St A’s and I hope that 

this newsletter finds you all safe and well. 

ATTENDANCE AND BEING ON TIME 

COUNTS 

TARGET: All classes 94.3% 
 

CLASS % 

Reception Miss Thomas 84.4% 

Reception Miss Doherty and 

Miss Balcombe 

91.7% 

Year 1  78.3% 

Year 1/2 94.2% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 94.1% 

Year 3/4 97.7% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 93.3% 

Year 5/6 97.8% 

Year 6 99.3% 

A huge well done to Mr Edge and Miss Rice’s class. 100% 

attendance! 2 treat squares from me! 

 

 
 

Does your bike need an MOT?  

Please bring it to school on 22nd March (from 8.15am-

12.30pm) and it will be checked and fixed, if needed. 

FINALLY, IT’S HAIR CUT TIME! 
Thank you all that have donated and cheered Daniel on during this challenge. 

Last Friday he had the chop - I have included before and after. 

I will let you all know the total for The Princess Trust when we close the challenge at the end of this 

month. 

Many thanks from Daniel and Natalie 
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SCIENCE WEEK  
Don’t forget to check out everything 

we’re doing next week, in yesterday’s 

letter. Science Week is going to be 

AMAZING! We’ll have real-life chicks 

hatching and an animal roadshow and lots 

of science experiments! 

A huge thank you to Miss Knight in 

working tirelessly putting this together. 

WE CAN’T WAIT! 

 

 

***NEW SCHOOL DINNER 

MENU*** 

A brand-new menu starts from 

MONDAY 21ST MARCH 2022. 

Here it is: 

https://www.st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk/parent

s/school-meals/ 

 

***YUMMY*** 

F2 PARENTS YOU’RE INVITED TO STAY AND PLAY 

WEDNESDAY 23RD MARCH 2PM-3PM SCHOOL HALL 

MOTHER’S DAY THEME 

LOTS OF CRAFTS AND ACTVITIES AND THE CHILDREN WILL PERFORM 

SOME SONGS TOO! 

HUGE WELL DONE TO OUR 

YEAR 6 FOOTBALL TEAM! 

THEY ACHIEVED 2ND PLACE 

IN THE LEAGUE AND ARE 

GREAT AMBASSADORS FOR 

OUR SCHOOL. 

  

Mr Napthine, Mr Spencer and Mrs 

Moore treated the boys to a special 

spicy chicken lunch yesterday. 

 

A massive thank you also to Mr 

Napthine and Mr Adams for their 

commitment to the team…. 

We call them Cloughie and Taylor! 
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SCHOOL STREETS PROJECT-HAVE YOUR SAY 

As you will be aware a School Streets scheme has been in place around a school near where 

you live or work. The aim of the School Streets is to reduce traffic around schools in order to 

create a calmer, more pleasant environment for pupils, parents and residents, a space with less 

air pollution and that will encourage more pupils and parents to walk, scoot and cycle on the 

school journey. 

 

Planters have been put in place to define the extents of the School Streets. Residents and 

businesses, including access for delivery vehicles, is permitted as normal, however access for 

parents to drop off and pick up is not allowed. 

 

We want to hear the views of parents, pupils, school staff, residents and local businesses about 

the School Streets Project. Please use the link or scan the QR code below to complete a short 

questionnaire to have your say. 

 

All respondents who complete the survey and provide their contact details will be entered 

into a free prize draw and will have a chance of winning a £20 Victoria Centre voucher. The 

survey closes on the 1 April 2022. 

 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/schoolstreethaveyoursay   

                 

 
 

For more information about School Streets please visit our Frequently Asked Questions page 

using this link https://www.transportnottingham.com/creating-car-free-school-streets/  
 
 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/schoolstreethaveyoursay
https://www.transportnottingham.com/creating-car-free-school-streets/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

Date 

 

Event 

From Monday 14th March  

CAKE SALE TOO ON 

MONDAY…DON’T FORGET YOUR 

PENNIES! 

British Science Week begins Focus: Growth Lots of 

exciting events will be happening this week including 

the hatching of chicks and animals from White 

Tuesday 15th March 2022 Girls Football Match Southglade Leisure Centre – 

After School 

Monday 21st March 2022 Start of The Big Walk and Wheel 21st March Until 

1st April 

Tuesday 22nd March 2022 Dr Bike. Free bicycle servicing and minor repair 

Wednesday 23rd March 2022 F2 Stay and Play 

Friday 25th March 2022 Chance to Shine Assemblies for FS2/KS1 and KS2 

Monday 28th March 2022 The Stations of the Cross Year 5 Performance to 

FS2Key Stage 1 

Tuesday 29th March 2022 Reconciliation/confessions in school 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 The Stations of The Cross Year 5 Performance to 

KS2 and Year 5 Parents 

FS2 Miss Doherty/Miss Balcombe Class library visit 

Thursday 31st March 2022 FS2 Miss Thomas’ Class library visit 

Friday 1st April 2022 3.30pm Break up for the Easter Holidays 


